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June 22, 2023 
 
 
City of Mercer Island Community Planning and Development 
Planning Department 
 
Attn:  Grace Manahan, 
 
We received the correction notice for project Critical Area Review application #CAO23-006 for project 
address 7310 86th Ave SE, dated June 6th, 2023.  Below are responses to the two comments provided.   
 

1. A post-design (“PLAN REVIEW”) memo from the geotechnical engineer of record, Phil 
Haberman with Cobalt Geosciences, dated 6/19/23, has been included with this resubmittal, 
along with a copy of the original geotechnical report. 

2. An updated plan set matching the revised plan set submitted for building permit application 
#2212-162 is being included with this resubmittal. 

 
 
I can be reached at 206-542-3734 or at sarah@h2darchitects.com with any further questions.  
 
Regards, 

 
Sarah Thompson 
Project Architect 
H2D Architecture + Design 
 
 


